
 

     Weekly News 

                                                                                                                                            11th June 2021 

 
 

Joke of the week!  

 
 

 

Staffing in Nursery… 
 

Miss Emma had a lovely final week with the children in half term, 
and received many kind comments, cards and gifts. 

She would like to send her thanks to everyone who contributed in 
any way to making her feel so special.  

 
Miss Becky has joins our team on a Monday, Wednesday and 

Thursday and is spending time getting to know everyone this week 
as she settles in. 

 
 

Little Crackers Notices 
 

Little Crackers Timings… 

Long day: 7:45-6pm   Short day: 7:45-4pm 

Morning: 7:45-12:45   Afternoon 12:45-6 

Grant sessions: 8:15-11:15 or 12:30-3:30 
 

Please cover your child with an ‘all-day’ 

suncream before coming in – and let us have a 

named cream if you want us to ‘top them up’, 

also if you could send in a hat, that can stay 

in nursery, that would be lovely! 

Thank you xx 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/healthy-

body/sunscreen-and-sun-safety/ 

 

            Spotlight on…                      

 
From 1st September 2021, all early years settings within England will have to start 

using the revised EYFS framework. This new framework is intended to: 
 

• Set the standards that all early years providers must meet to ensure that 
children learn and develop well 

• Ensure children are kept healthy and safe 

• Ensure that children have the knowledge and skills they need to start 
school 

 

This is unlikely to make big changes to our current provision at Little 
Crackers, however we are all undertaking extra training so that we are 

ready and raring to go in September! 

 
Summer recipe ideas to try… 

  
https://theimaginationtree.com/healthy-

ice-pop-recipes-for-kids/  

 

 Dates to put in your diary…   
We are hoping that parents will be able to come and share these 

events with us, however we do need to wait for Government 

Advice before making a final decision. 

 Sports Day: Monday 21st June 2021 9:30am  

 Pre-School Graduation: Tuesday 29th June 1:45pm 

Term time dates: 

Back to nursery after the half term: Monday 7th June 

 Break up for the summer holiday: Tuesday 6th July 
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